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Comments: The proposed project, simply put, is a travesty.

Our family has enjoyed Holland Lake and the Holland Lake Lodge for decades.

For years we have been able to enjoy the lodge, the trails and the surrounding land for reasonalble out of pocket

costs.

Yes the Lodge requires some updating but this project will destroy the natural environment, strain

environmentally sensitive resources and, as with most commercial enterprises that have huge $$$$ invested,

limit access to the public without having to pay high fees.

 

This is not Private Land.  This is Public Land that all taxpayers pay for.  Letting POWDR create this massive

commercial development will certainly curtail public access and ensure that my tax dollars will be used to support

a private commercial company.


